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I am in support of this bill. The trust in the school system whom parents entrust their 

children too, is at a low.  

 

Transparency and parents ability to access curriculum is paramount to knowing their 

children get the best education they need. It will help instill trust in a system that has 

had a decline in enrollment recently. Being able to access online is a great idea. 

There is nothing to hide, I would hope. 

 

Oregon is the highest taxed state in the nation, our schools are near the bottom in 

efficiency. Let's put funds in the classroom where it is needed, less on administrative. 

Let's let the parents have a seat at the table. Their kids are our future. 

 

Thank you for your time. 


